
 

 

KLA Board Meeting – Monday June 13th, 2022  

Attended:  Mike Needham, Chris Bowers, Sharon Snyder, Katie Kitchen, Andy Rieth, Barbara Pancoast,                           

Julie Stutesman, Kirby Baker, Debbie Doe, Edgar Reihl, Allison Kirsch   

 

 Absent:     Guests Present:  

 

Mike Needham called the meeting to order at 7:37 P.M. 

A special thankyou was given to Chris & Dinah Bowers for opening their home and hosting our beach rep picnic. 

  

Approval of May Minutes: 

 The minutes for the May meeting were emailed out for review and at the meeting there were no objections.  

Treasurer’s Report: 

 Kirby Baker reported that we are working on getting people to pay on line.  We are down by just under 100 

people that have not paid at this point compared to last year. At this point 342 emails went out, 1 bounced and 214 

opened the email. No one has complained or unsubscribed.   Payments need to be made out to Sturgis Area Community 

Foundation because of now being a 501-3-c. At this time, we do not have any invoices that need approval for payment. 

Real Estate: 

 Allison Kirsch reported there are 2 places on the lake for sale.    

Beach Reps: 

Sharon Snyder reported that she has the bags ready for the reps to pick up before they leave. The bags have the 

directory, fireworks flier and the 2022 decal.  We ask the beach reps to help encourage anyone who has not paid their 

dues to please do so as that money is our way of paying for weed control.  Flairs will only be given to new people that 

contribute to the fireworks.   

Weed Treatment 

 Treatment for weeds will be done in 3 small areas soon and signs will be posted when it happens. 

History:  

Katie reported that she is talking to Dick Magee about all the articles he has written about Klinger Lake. His 

history stories go back to 1902.  She still has more Klinger Lake Map at $15 and books at $30. 

 

 



Fireworks: 

 Thanks to Mary Vogt for volunteering to chair the fireworks committee. At this point we have received $11,000 

in donations and are still $7,000 short of covering the cost.  Paul at KLM has committed to helping with the pontoon lifts, 

the White Pigeon Fire Department has committed to letting us use their lights, and Edgar has volunteered to help. We 

need someone to be the lead boat for the boat parade.  

Audit Committee: 

The Audit committee met.  They did not find any irregularities and will have a report out soon. 

Annual Meeting: 

Our next meeting will be our annual meeting on Saturday June 25th.  We hope to see you at The Klinger Lake 

Country Club.  We will not be putting up signs. 

New Business: 

The KLM will start selling ice cream. 

We were not able to talk about the Boater Safety class that will be held on June 18th 9am-4pm.  

Andy Rieth was ready to tell us about the up coming Boat Wash/AIS Blitz that is held each year at the public launch 

which is scheduled for July 10th this year.  His report was eliminated because we got a 5-minute warning about a storm 

that was on the way. 

 

Edgar Reihl moved we adjourn, Debbie Doe seconded the motion, all members approved as they were moving fast to 

clear out and beat the fast-moving storm and the meeting was adjourned at 8:11. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Barbara Pancoast, Secretary KLA 

 


